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 Author: Rep. Roberts (Dustin) 

 Date: 2/21/2017 

 Impact:  Significant loss of fine and fee revenue 

beginning FY-18 expected for: Courts, 

District Attorneys Council, AG, County 

Sheriffs, CLEET, OSBI, DPS, and others 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1445 provides that the fine and court costs for speeding one to ten mph over the limit and 

speeding eleven to fifteen mph over the limit is to be no more than $100. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1445, as introduced, which limits the fine for certain speeding tickets, would have a 

significant fiscal impact on several law enforcement and judicial agency revenue streams and 

budgets. The Administrator of the Courts has provided the chart below with estimates of FY-18 

revenue losses (based on FY-16 citation data):  

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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